
At Beresford, we celebrated British Science 
Week by Smashing Stereotypes. We learnt 

about different people who worked in    
Scientific job roles. 

During a forensic science workshop, children had to solve 
lots of clues to find out which 

suspect committed the robbery. 
We looked at finger prints, foot 

prints and even DNA! 

Nursery learnt 
all about Dr 
Ranj who is 
a doctor and 
a C Beebies 
presenter. 

Year One had a visit from 
Katie Johnson from ThermoFisher Scientific. She 
taught us all about good and bad bacteria.                  
We learned how to wash our hands well. 

Reception learned all about British astronaut, 
Tim Peake. 



Year 3 and 4 had a virtual meeting 
with Dr Sean Elias. He is part of 

the team who helped to develop one 
of the Covid-19 vaccinations. He 
showed us around his lab and he 

told us about his job.  

Year 2 had a visit from 
Jon Rowe, an ecologist, 
from Staffordshire 
Wildlife Trust. He 
taught us all about    
local ecosystems. 

Year 4 also visited Churnet View. We took 
part in lots of fun activities such as learning 
about the life cycles of animals and plants 
and visiting the farm. We were also given the 
challenge of growing a sunflower seed. 


